SPC Athletics Newsletter

Athletic News Edition 1 09/8/2025

Fall Sports Registration

Fall Sports Registration has now closed for the following sports:
Soccer, Cross Country, Football,
Football Cheer and Basketball and basketball cheer

The number of Teams have been turned into the conference and we are ready to let our season begin.



COACHES CORNER

If you are planning to coach any of our sports teams I need you to be up to date through virtus and all paperwork is turned in, including the coaches concussion report that is only good for 2 years. Please get this in if you are planning to run open gyms.

Coaches Registration

If you would like to coach or be an assistant coach for any of our SPC sports this school year please complete the link below and make sure you are compliant with virtus. You need to be compliant to be assigned a team.

Coach Registration
Coach Requirement

If you have any questions please contact Athletic Director



LET'S GO TIGERS



Bitty Cheerleading

Bitty Cheerleading is for grades 1st-3rd grade. They will cheer at our selected home games for grades 4th-7th. Registration for bitty cheer will open September 15th at 8:00am and will close September 22nd 8:00 am. Bitty Cheer information

Bitty Basketball

Bitty Basketball Registration will be opening soon. Bitty basketball is for SPC students all in arades Kindergarten-3rd grade. Games start in January and are about 5-6 weeks long. Games are on Saturday mornings from 8am-1pm. You play one game a Saturday and they are about 50 minutes long. **Bitty** Basketball Info.

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please email Kelly Spanos at athletics@spc-school.net

Follow SPC Athletics on instagram



HOMECOMING

8th Grade Spotlight Games

Homecoming will be Saturday October 4th. On October 4th we will be honoring our 8th grade football players, 8th grade cheerleaders, 8th grade soccer players. Games will start at 11am with football and will end with soccer games later in the day. We will honor our CC athletes Oct 10th at the last cross country meet. Parents will need to be present. More information to come!

BOOSTER CLUB

If you would like to participate in our football booster club and help with events to support our football program click this link Booster club

School Policy

Please remember parents and fans are not to be on the same side as the coaches and teams during soccer, football and/or basketball games. Please respect the coaches and players for focusing on the game. Students who are not in school on Friday will not be allowed to participate in weekend SPC sports/cheer Please review the athletic handbook more for details. Athletic handbook.